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MEMO
TO:   Dr. Ed Condon and the Board of Education 

FROM:   Karen Boozell, Special Education Director 

DATE:   June 14, 2018 

RE:   Therapeutic Day School Transportation 

I am recommending a transportation change for one of our students who currently attends a therapeutic 
day school.   

The day school team and parents inquired about the possibility of having this student transported on a 
District 91 vehicle.  The reason for the request is because the student was experiencing significant 
challenges on the Lakeview vehicle that previously provided transportation to and from the therapeutic 
day school. 

Members of the day school team stated that a vehicle change would allow the student to be transported  
with familiar peers from District 91 who attend the same school.  Additionally, the bus driver is 
experienced and would understand the needs of the student.  

Thank you for considering this request.  I am happy to provide more information about this situation if 
needed.  
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